
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Date: September 26, 2023 
 
To, 
Listing Compliance Department 
National	Stock	Exchange	of	India	Limited	
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051, 
Maharashtra, India. 

 
Company	Symbol:	GSTL   
Subject:	Intimation	of	Closure	of	Trading	Window	

	
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In terms of the Company’s Code of Conduct to regulate, monitor and report trading by 
Designated Persons’ read with the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015 and further to the NSE letter bearing reference no. NSE/CML/2019/11 
dated April 02, 2019, We would like to inform that the “Trading Window” for dealing in the 
securities of the company will be closed for all Designated Persons and their immediate 
relatives from October 1, 2023 and the same will remain closed till 48 hours after the 
announcement of the Financial Results for the half year ended on September 30, 2023 
(both days inclusive). 

 
Accordingly, all directors and employees of the Company have been advised not to trade in 
the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window. 
 
Kindly take the above information on your record.  
 
For	and	Behalf	of	
Globesecure	Technologies	Limited	
	
	
	
	
Heta	Dipen	Desai	
Company	Secretary	&	Compliance	Officer	
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